
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

March 4, 2017 

To our stakeholders:  

RE: COP Preparation 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the 

annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a 

CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical 

actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of 

outcomes or expected outcomes. We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report 

due to March 4th 2017.  

We hereby request for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes 

our company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. 

Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by [enter date here, 

max. 90 days from COP deadline] at the latest.  

Sincerely yours,  

 

 
Mr. Eutychus Mbuthia 
Chief Executive Officer 

 

BAISY ORYX TOURS, TRAVEL & SAFARIS Ltd. 
Kenya, Uganda & Tanzania Safaris, Camping Safaris, Luxury Safaris, Car Hire, Mountain Climbing, Incentives, and Hotel & Lodge Bookings. 

 

P.O. Box 2351 00100, Nairobi. Telefax. +254 20-2470001. Cell: +254-714-242465. E-mail, holidays@oryxsafaris.com  

Bhavesh Center, First Fl, 02E, Ngara Rd, Opp. Fig Tree Hotel. Website: http://www.oryxsafaris.com 
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